
Walter Molson 

Montreal

April 28, 1933.

My dear Mr. Principal,
It is most considerate of you to have thought 

of sending me a copy of the resolution of the Board 
of Governors on the death of my brother Herbert, as, of 
course, I am exceedingly glad to receive it.

I take the opportunity also of telling you how 
happy I was that you paid Herbert a visit following our 
introduction at the Mount Royal Club. I must confess 
I approached you in the hope that you would suggest a 
visit, as I was aware of his critical condition and was 
afraid the opportunity might not arise later. You gave 
him a lot of pleasure in so doing.

I was pleased to learn that you had accepted 
Mr. Purvis’s invitation to fish at the "Bonaventure”, 
and I shall be there during part of your stay.

With kindest regards and appreciation of your 
thoughtfulness in sending me a copy of the resolution,

Principal Lewis W. Douglas, 
McGill University, 

Sherbrooke Street 
Montreal.
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I am
Yours very sincerely


